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From: Credible Behavioral Health Software <marketing@credibleinc.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 20, 2018 10:33 AM
To: Credible Documentation
Subject: Credible Update: PASSE Transition Webinars

DEAR CREDIBLE, 

In consideration of the PASSE go live delay of March 1, 2019, Credible will be rescheduling the 
PASSE webinar series for January – March 2019. This will ensure Credible provides our 
Arkansas Partners with the most up to date information from the PASSE payers. 

Please remember – your current step to prepare for the PASSE is to ensure you are contracted 
as an in-network provider for at least one of the 4 PASSE payers and have completed the EDI 
applications to submit electronic claims. 

Credible looks forward to supporting our AR Partners as you begin the journey to PASSE. 
   

Thank you for your continued Partnership, 



2

 

301.652.9500  I   info@credibleinc.com   I   www.credibleinc.com 

This communication is proprietary and confidential to Credible and its Partners. No part of this document may be 
disclosed to a third party or published externally without prior consent of Credible Behavioral Health, Inc. 

Jaclyn O'Donnell 
Executive Vice President 
o. 301-652-9500 x3082  I   f. 240-744-3086
e. jaclyn.o'donnell@credibleinc.com   I   w. www.credibleinc.com

   


